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“Everyone at Comprehensive Orthopaedics was wonderful! From making the
appointment, checking in at the desk, and the consultation with the doctor.“ 

“My visit went very smoothly. Wait time was minimal and I was evaluated immediately.
All staff were professional and efficient. The physician took time to clearly explain

results and next steps. Would recommend to family and friends.”

“The doctor and the rest of the staff were very knowledgeable, accommodating and
patient oriented. They all went above and beyond expectations.”

EMGs

Updates
Thank you to the Southington Senior Center for
having Dr. Charette come educate the community
about Hip Replacements! 

We were happy to attend a few events in our
community including the Meriden Daffodil Festival
and Meriden  Senior Center Health Fair! 

In May, Dr. Wolf appeared on WFSB’s Great Day CT to
discuss foot & ankle stability. You can watch her
segment here.

News
Write down 3 things you’re
thankful for each day. Think
of something that surprised
you, made you happy, or
touched your heart. This
habit encourages a positive
mindset, helping to shift
focus away from negativity
and towards appreciation
of the present moment. 

Wellness
Challenge

We take great pride in the exceptional care
that our team provides. 

Dr. Seidel has
begun performing

in office hand
procedures for
carpal tunnel,

trigger finger, and
ganglion cysts. 

In-Office
ProceduresDr. Abir Rahman

is a Physiatrist
that joined our
practice, doing

EMGs on
Tuesdays in our

Wallingford
office!

June 2024
“The strength of the team is each individual member. The strength of each member is the team.”

Did you know that we have online booking and our patients are loving it?
“The online booking feature made choosing a doctor and making an appointment quick and easy.“

Visit our website for more information. 

https://www.wfsb.com/video/2024/05/17/comprehensive-orthopaedics/
https://comprehensiveorthopaedics.com/contact/

